
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 16 November 2021 3:18 PM 
To: Katie Sweatman <katie.sweatman@kingstonreid.com>; lissa.zass@dpc.vic.gov.au; 
legal@twu.com.au; Davis Clayton <davisrclayton@gmail.com>; t.barratt@ecu.edu.au; Vasuki Paul 
<Vasuki.Paul@aigroup.com.au>; Julian Arndt <Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au>; Richard Calver 
<richard.calver@natroad.com.au>; lorraine.biviano@twu.com.au; Paul Ryan 
<paulryan@bigpond.net.au>; sharon.desilva@dpc.vic.gov.au 
Subject: RE: AM2021/72 - Proposed On Demand Delivery Services Award  
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Dear parties,  
 
I refer to the above matter.  
 
The presiding member in this matter is Vice President Hatcher. Please direct any future 
correspondence and submissions to chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au.  
 
The Vice President intends to conduct the hearing listed for 9.30am (AEDT) on Monday 6 December 
2021 in person in Sydney. A Microsoft Teams link to attend the hearing remotely has previously 
been provided to the parties and can be used by any parties interstate who cannot attend in person.  
 
Can the parties please confirm with chambers which persons will attend in person by no later than 
4.00pm (AEDT) Tuesday 23 November 2021. To meet current capacity in the hearing rooms, it is 
requested that no more than 2 persons are in attendance in person on behalf of each party. 
 
An amended notice of listing and further details concerning procedure and requirements on the day 
will be provided in due course.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Eirinn Hayes 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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